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Dear STOD IDO

It is a great pleasure for me to congratulate STOD IDO with the 20th Anniversary.

The co-operation between you and IDO has always been wonderful.

Your dancers have always been on a very high level and you have been an important part in the growth og IDO.

Your dancers, trainers, corographers, members and Presidium have given us many wonderful moments.

Thank you for the first 20 years and we are looking forward to the next 20 years.

I wish you a successful future and I am looking forward to continue the good co-operation between you and IDO.

Best regard

Jørn Storbråten 

President of IDO

